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eCustoms Helpdesk Notification 

 

Number: Ref: 32/2021 

Subject: Removal of Credit/Debit card option for online C&E and VRT 

payments for MED/LCD/HWI customers. 

Who should read: All those involved in lodging electronic customs declarations 

Related Notification: None 

Issued by: eCustoms Helpdesk 

Queries to: eCustoms Accounts Unit 

email: ecustomsaccounts@revenue.ie  

Issue Date: 9 April 2021 

 

 

With effect from 12 April 2021, the option to make online C&E and VRT credit/debit card payments 

through ROS will no longer be available for customers of Revenue’s Medium Enterprises (MED), 

Large Corporates (LCD) and Large Cases - High Wealth Individuals (HWI) Divisions. 

 

All other Revenue customers will be unaffected by this change.   The online Single Debit Instruction 

payment option will continue to be available as normal for all Revenue C&E and VRT customers.  
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